
Hi there,

I'd like to express my support for SB 584. Disabilities are expensive, and by requiring people with disabilities to maintain low levels 
of assets to receive Medicaid assistance, it keeps many people who need this helpful support from being able to access it. SB 584 
would be remarkably impactful for Oregonians with disabilities and make important gains in health equity throughout our state. 
Please pass SB 584.


